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In November 2015 our students participated in the filming of a clip to the song ñBRAVEò by 
Sara Bareilles, which also featured television hosts Olivia Phyland, Kayne Tremills and Tim 
Mathews.  The clip is part of a unique new online resource, which seeks to inspire, reassure 
and encourage primary age children. 

 

The resource is the product of a partnership between CatholicCare Social Services and  
Western Sydney University and supported by Bendigo Bank. Communication and media         
production students from the School of Humanities and Communication at WSU assisted 
in filming the music clip.   

The video clip was filmed late last year and students from Holy Cross Primary Glenwood  
rehearsed for several weeks to learn a dance routine choreographed by Gabrielle Russo from 
Dance Fever ï a multisport program running nationally across schools. 

  
The end of the clip then directs children 
to www.bebrave.help which points to 
ñInspir8 ï Be Braveò a site dedicated to 
positive messages and materials that can 
inspire, reassure and encourage primary 
age children, growing up at a time where 
there are too many opportunities for them 
to be negatively impacted online. 
  
The website aims to fill a gap in the          
market for online material that is age    
appropriate for primary school                     
students.  As well as the BRAVE video 
clip, the website features messages from 
a diverse range of adults such as              
Western Sydney Wanderers captain 
Shannon Cole and Australian Young  
person of the Year 2015,                                      

Drisana Levitzke-Gray, who share their recollections of being in primary school and what they have learned since. 
Holy Cross were very happy to make the time to coordinate our students and participate in this project. It was an exciting and 
memorable experience for the children and the ñBRAVEò message is consistent with our school agreements of ñBeing Safe,          
Being Respectful and Doing our Personal Best.   
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2016 Showcase CAPTIVATE  

Last Wednesday evening 46 of our students in Years 3 ï 6 participated in Combined Schoolsô Primary Choir at the Annual         
CAPTIVATE Showcase, which is held at the end of Term 2 each year at Nagle College.  The showcase presented the                          
culmination of work of the various combined schoolsô ensembles in Music made up of students drawn from both primary and            
secondary Catholic schools in the Diocese of Parramatta.   

The combined music program provides the students with the opportunity to experience repertoire              
beyond the capacity of most individual schools ï particularly the emphasis on singing in parts in the   
primary choir and the mixed voices of the secondary choir.  The program is inclusive and always             
encourages all students who are interested and enthusiastic regardless of their experiences.   

Performing in the showcase gives a great opportunity for students who are new to music to benefit from 
the experience of their peers.   

2016 The best of Showcase 

Last night, Monday 27 June, 5 students from Holy Cross participated in the ñ2016 Best of Showcaseò.  
Ella Burakowski (Year 5), Jacob Burakowski, Roisen Gallacher and Mikelah Cauchi (Year 6)                     
participated in the String Ensemble and Mikelah Cauchi and Sarah Dowd were part of the Voices Choir.  
These students were selected to participate in these performances as they are performing at a high 
standard.  We are extremely proud of their achievements.   
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